
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  November 29, 2017      
 
RE: 725 White Street (permit application # T17-8729) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Gumbo Limbo 
tree.  A site inspection was done on November 27, 2017 and documented 
the following: 

 
           Tree Species: Gumbo Limbo (Bursera simaruba) 
                                

 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 



 
 

 



 



                       
 
Diameter: 15.9”  
Location: 60% (close to structure and walkway-obvious root issues with 
walkway-slopes)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 70% (overall, tree is in good condition, some storm damage in 
canopy)  
Total Average Value = 76%  
Value x Diameter =  12 replacement caliper inches 
 
There is an obvious slope to the walkway and you can visually see 
that rain would go downslope toward the door of the room (valid 
concerns).   
 
Question is are there reasonable construction measures available 
that would allow the tree to remain and resolve the root issues with 
the walkway and drainage? Or is removal of the tree the most 
reasonable alternative to resolve the issue (safety). 
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